
 

 

HEPWORTH PARISH COUNCIL                  MINUTES                                                                                           5/21                     

 
An Extraordinary meeting of Hepworth Parish Council took place at 7.30pm on Thursday 27th May 2021. This meeting 
was held in the Pavilion, Hepworth Recreation Ground. The following items were discussed: 
 
Persons Present 
 
 
Mr G Bloomfield 
(Chairman) 
Mr P Penn 
                                

Ms L Robinson 
Mrs M MacPherson 

 

 
Members of public 
 There were no 
members of the public 
 
 

  

   
  

 

1. Apologies 
Cllr R Shackleton, Ms H Corris (Clerk) 

Action 

2. Declarations of Interest 
There were no declarations of interest 
  

 

3. Dispensations 
None 

 

4. Planning Application DC/21/0920/FUL 
 Coniston The Street Hepworth IP22 2PX 
Construction of turnout/riding area 40m x 20m 
 
The Parish Council were concerned about the material used that is mixed with Silica sand. 

This is an ecology issue because these materials used as stabilising fibre are finely 

chopped plastics that can be mixed with manure and put onto fields. 

Is there another more eco-friendly alternative that can be used? 

 
There were no other concerns and the council support the application. 
 
 

Clerk 

5 Other Applications 
None received 

 

6. Planning Application for Village sign 
 
Planning permission to be submitted regarding the village sign at an advised cost of £66. 
 

 

7. Questions to the Chair. 
Who decides on our planning application? Question to be raised with Cllr Bull. 
 
Meeting concluded 8pm 

Clerk 

  



 

 

 
 


